Randy Simer

November 10, 2004

Bruce Parton HP Associates 1351 Tottenham CT. 740238 Oak Park, CA 91377

Dear Bruce,

My wife Debbie and I would like to extend our thanks to you for the fine work you did on our house addition. We are very happy with it. We appreciate the personal attention you gave to our job and the extra effort you made to make sure we were satisfied. You were fair and honest throughout the entire project, which says a lot about your integrity. Our family, friends and neighbors have all commented on how beautiful our house looks and that we were fortunate to have you as our contractor. We agree with them and gladly recommend you to anyone who is looking for a building contractor.

Sincerely,

Randy Simer